Date: 10/6/20

Present: Tiffany Lindenberg, Kayo Ogilby, Steve Vanderhoef, Christi Newton, Tiffany Speakman,

Guests:
Minutes kept by: Kayo Ogilby

Time Agenda

Discussion

Action

Old Business

Meet for younger
swimmers

Aspen has pulled back the invitation
to host this meet because of issues
with their scoreboard.

If we want to have a meet aspen -
and we can consider steamboat and
avon

In regard to numbers:
Right now we have 21 10 and
unders on team sopris

We have 5 11-12 that did not
Aspen have 12 -15

This would make 41 on the high side
and 38 on the low side between
Sopris and Aspen.

Avon has been to a couple meets
since then and we would need to
check in with Steamboat

One of the challenges would be
getting good weather as we move
into the colder season.

If we use the gym we could have 41.
50 people in the pool.

A meet with little kids requires
parents.

We are required to give access to
swimmers from parents.

If we decide to do this - we should
look at an upcoming Saturday in the
morning. Get done in 2-3 hours.

Steve will be gone the weekend of
oct 24th. Haven't talked to Aspen
yet.

The Plan: We are going to check on
the REc center for Oct 31 or Nov 7

Rachel will check with Katie to see if she
is available.

Steve will redo invite.

Christi will check on the two dates 31st
and 7th




CoVid check in and
health screening
form

Masters program
coaching, fees, etc

Sponsor Board

Highschool
Swimming

and go sanctioned and if not do it
unsanctioned.

.We decided NOT to use a formal
health check form because of our
concern of thepaperwork side and
keeping up with it and managing it.

Most all of our kids are doing some
kind of health check for their schools
anyway and need to isolate if they
are sick there anyway.

Steve is going to adjust the
statement on the sign genius and
coaches are going to make sure
they are asking health questions
individually of each swimmer as they
enter and we are goi9ng to continue
to do our CoVid practices with every
practice to the best of our ability and
focus on doing it really well.

We are losing Taylor - her last day is
Oct 23rd.

We sent out a survey asking about
the fees, practice times if they
signed up for USMS, and
alternatives about coaches.

Right now, if nothing changes,
Steve, Bob, and Becky are going to
alternate.

Fees are cheap. Kinda best deal in
town. As a business standpoint, we
would be better off without a
Masters program right now.

What has happened is that we have
less kids in the pool at one time
which means we need to offer more
practices. We will have to
consolidate some of those back.

This is coming up again. We should
be starting to plan this for 2021.

Steve has officially decided not to do
the Turkey Trot - he will try to word
this in a way that we hopefully get a
donation.

Steve discussed some of what was
on his radar about scheduling
pracitces and such. This starts Jan
4th. Most kids are already on our
team, but there are 10-15 kids that
are not - steve will keep looking into
this.

STeve will repost sign up questionnaire
and retrain coaches on asking health
questions.

Kayo is going to follow up with Richard
Garza




Rachel

REady to turn in but need 5 more
kids.

Rachel will send email with instructions.

Next Meeting

Tuesday Nov 10th
7 pm




